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I have proudly served on the ALB SGT for 2 years. My family and I are 

involved and present within the ALB community and I thoroughly enjoy 

serving in this capacity. I am committed to being a trusted member of 

our school community and see it as my responsibility to continue 

making ALB the best it can be.

  

    

2024 A.L BURRUSS SGT PARENT CANDIDATE 


